
Home On The Green magazine is looking for resident ‘roving reporters’ who would be willing and able 
to be on call for general assignments. The editorial team often gets suggestions for interesting topics 
that need to be investigated and written up for our quarterly issues.  If you have a passion for writing, 
meeting interesting people and volunteering with our amazing team, please contact us at: 

homeonthegreen@rogers.com 

Looking forward to hearing from you! 

Karen Clark 

Assistant Editor HOTG 

Home On The Green is also looking to add to our team and we have an open position for Secretary. 

The secretary assists with maintaining records of the HOTG team, meetings, meeting minutes, hotg 
email in box and submission of articles for HOTG issues. If interested please contact us at: 

homeonthegreen@rogers.com 

Helen Hunt 

Publisher HOTG 


